
 

 

 

Re: PS/PB 24/06/2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 

Year 6 Leavers 
 

We are busy trying to put the finishing touches to our Leavers’ recognition events 
and activities and there will be more to follow on this subject very soon so watch this 
space.  
 
I am trying to get together a memento for all the children at the end of their career at 
Bransgore Primary school. 
 
To make this special, please would you email in the following asap: 
 

• A photo of your child when they started school or when they were 4-5 years 
old. 

 

• A photo of them that you love that was taken within the past year (at school or 
not.) 

 

• A message from your child to their classmates. 
 
Please can you email these to the school office, admin@bransgore.hants.sch.uk    
by Friday 3rd July at the latest. We are determined that our Year 6 pupils will be 
celebrated and sent on their way in as much style as possible! 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mr. Brown 
 
Headteacher, 
Bransgore Primary School 
 


